	Community Meeting to Discuss the

Future of the Chebeague Island School –

 Where Do we Go from Here ?

Sunday,  March 20th
1 pm 

at the Hall

   Questions or items for agenda call or email: 
   Beth 846-6522, Carol 846-4769 or Bev 846-4850


On Thursday March 10th the MSAD-51 Board of Directors Agreed by consensus to take the Chebeague Island  4-5 re-configuration out of this year’s budget process.  Board members Jim Moulton and Bob Vail said they felt that this proposal should be off the table permanently.  Board Chair Polly Frawley said that this was not up for discussion at this meeting.  Bob Hasson said he did not know who would be CIS principal next year.

Posted on MSAD-51 Web site on 3/10/05:
“On  March 7, 2005 the MSAD 51 Board of Directors began discussion of the 2005 - 2006 school budget.  As part of that discussion David Galin, the Curriculum Director, made a presentation outlining the proposed K - 5 grade level reconfiguration.  After the ensuing discussion the proposal to eliminate a teacher at the Chebeague Island School was taken out of the budget process.  The Chebeague Island School will remain a K - 5 school next year and further conversations with the island community will be scheduled. 

Portland Press on 3/12/05  (Thank you John Wilson !)

MSAD51 will receive additional $19,000 in state funding for Chebeague Island School……Frawley says that she doesn’t believe the money will have much impact. “ I think the issue is braoder than just the $48,000 or $19,000” said Frawley.
CIS Principal Lue Buckely will be available for questions or to hear your concerns from 10:40 am to 3:15 pm Tuesday March 15th   at CIS.  Questions call CIS  at 846-4162

Please contact Board Member Audrey Lones ASAP with concerns or suggestions about how to improve Budget voting process ( i.e. Saturday morning meeting, start earlier in evening,etc.) (Audrey@alum.mit.edu  or 829-4171)  

